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Mobilized across Québec 

Beware: risk of large-scale privatization 

 At a press conference held on November 23 in Montréal, the Réseau 

FADOQ, Mr. Jean-Pierre Ménard, lawyer, a specialist in health law, the 

Conseil pour la protection des malades and the FIQ demanded that the 

Government review its Regulation respecting the conditions for 

obtaining a certificate of compliance for a private seniors' residence, without which we will be 

seeing large-scale privatization for the care of seniors with loss of autonomy. 

 

 

On November 28, several union reps and 
representatives of the FIQ took part in the 
“Saccage austère, réplique populaire” 
demonstration organized by the Coalition 
opposée à la tarification et à la 
privatisation des services publics, in the 
streets of Montréal. 
 

Work-family-personal life:                 
it concerns us! 

 
The 11th edition of 

the Youth 

Network, held on 

November 18 and 

19, was a big 

success.  

More than 80 youth participated in the event 

which took place under the theme “Work-family-

personal life: it concerns us!”. 

Symbolic picketing by the members of the 
SPSICR-CUSM in front of Hôpital de Lachine 

and the Montreal General Hospital 

Demonstration in front of the Montreal 
Chinese Hospital 

Post-it operation conducted at 
CSSS de Gatineau 

Signature blitz for 
the “La santé ça 
touche tout le 
monde” petition, 
launched by the 
comedian, Marie-
Thérèse Fortin, in 
Roberval Intrusion of healthcare professionals at the Québec Liberal Party headquarters in 

Montréal, and demonstration in front of the Quebec City office 
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